


A big thank you and remember if you  
change your address please let us know
Thank you for your participation. 

If you would like to talk to the study researchers,  
call 1800 997 960.

For the I-view interviewers, call 1800 105 088. 

Our email is: Pathways@facs.nsw.gov.au

Research creates new knowledge
Your participation is vital in making the study a 
success. By participating, you are helping us learn 
more about how to raise happy, healthy children and young 
people and what support you need. This important study 
started in 2010, and so far we’ve interviewed over 1,500 
children and young people, making it one of the biggest 
studies of this kind in Australia. 

Hello! 
We hope you are well,
An update on the Pathways of Care Longitudinal Study for carers & parents
We are reaching out to let you know the next round of interviews for this study will be happening in 2023 to find out about your 
progress since our last interview. 

For a reminder on why we do this study, watch our video: www.facs.nsw.gov.au/resources/research/pathways-of-care/videos 

For more information visit our webpage: www.facs.nsw.gov.au/resources/research/pathways-of-care 
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